
Dear Guests 

 

Hot Tub - Health and Safety 
 
 

To ensure your safety please note if the Hot Tub’s clarity or chemical 

readings are not to the required Safety Standards we will have to take 

steps to rectify this which could result in the hot tub being emptied and 

refilled meaning that the temperature may take a number of hours to 

reach the optimum. 

 

To avoid this from happening during your stay could you please follow 

the manufacturer’s instructions pointed out on arrival in your lodge. 

(these are in a picture frame near the door to the Hot Tub) 

 

We thank you in advance for your co operation  

 

Children under 4 must not use the Hot Tub. Children under 18 must be 

supervised at all times when in/near the Hot Tub, it is your responsibility. 

 

The cover must be put back on immediately after the last person leaves 

the Hot tub as we may have young children on the park who could fall in 

and drown. 

The Hot Tub cover is not designed to be sat on/stood on, any damage will 

be charged. 

 

Glass and bottles are not allowed around or in the Hot Tub, there are a 

large selection of plastic cups in the lodge for your use. If glass is found 

near the hot tub it will result in the hot tub being drained and out of use 

for a number of hours. 

 

We ask that you please be mindful of other guests when using your Hot 

Tub late at night. 

 

For your safety it is important that you shower both before and after using 

the Hot Tub. Failing to do so may result in medical complications. 

 

Any safety concerns please call 01943878777 immediately.  


